
 

 

Pesaro, 01 December 2016 – Supported by the Specialist Banca Imi – Milan, Biesse positively 
ended the meetings with the financial community in Paris and New York. In these 2 important 
financial centres the Biesse top management has shared - with local analysts and investors - plans 
and projects regarding the expected grow, especially for the current year. 
 
«We’ve underlined and confirmed that the results for the period to 30 September and the trend for 
the current quarter – the Group General Manager Stefano Porcellini stated – both indicate that 2016 
will be once again a record year for Biesse Group revenues, which should grow by about 15% 
compared with the previous year, approaching our extraordinary target of 600 million Euro. Thanks 
to our innovative and reliable products and to our distribution and service network, of which we are 
extremely proud, all our business division are gaining their market shares. We will continue to make 
substantial investments to accompany our clients ever closer to the challenges set by Industry 4.0». 
 
 
BIESSE S.p.A. - Biesse Group is a global leader in technology for processing wood, glass, stone, plastic and metal. It 
designs, manufactures and distributes machines, integrated systems and software for manufacturers of furniture, 
door/window frames and components for the construction, ship-building and aerospace industries. It invests on average 
14 million euros per year in R&D, boasting over 200 registered patents. It operates through 8 industrial sites, 34 branches 
and 300 agents and selected dealers, exporting 90% of its production. Its customers include some of the most prestigious 
names in Italian and international design. Founded in Pesaro in 1969 by Giancarlo Selci, the company has been listed on 
the Stock Exchange (STAR segment) since June 2001. It now has 3,450 employees worldwide. 
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